
With the numbers of infection rising we are very aware of the balance of 
risk for any activities that take place indoors and the fact that worship is an 
exemption to the tier 4 requirement to stay at home.


We will continue to offer three services of Holy Communion each week, but 
would ask that you think very carefully before attending so that we keep the 
risk to a minimum for those who feel that worship in person is essential for 
them.  As you will already be aware we are not allowed to mix amongst 
households and bubbles at Church and all our existing covid-secure 
measures remain in place.


We have all been reminded this year how precious the chance to worship 
together is, but we have have also been reminded that, during the 
pandemic, the best way to care for those we love is to keep apart for a while 
to keep everyone safe.  With the vaccinations beginning to roll out and a 
real hope that within a few months we will be in a better place I hope that 
we can all play our part to reduce our interactions with other people and 
keep the rate of infection down.


All Saints Church will be open for simple services of Holy Communion 
on Thursdays at 10am and Sundays 8am and 9:30am.

The live stream will continue to go out at 9:30am on Sundays.  


This will be the pattern until Sunday 17th January, and we will continue to 
update you if the situation changes.


Mother Cate.
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